
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Remembrance Day Activities – Bascule 

Bridge Marine Restrictions 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised of Bascule Bridge restrictions related to the 

following Remembrance Day Activities at Royal Plain, Lowestoft:- 

There will be a Remembrance Day Service between 10:50hrs and 11:30hrs on 

Sunday 10th November 2024. In support of this service, and to allow passage of 

attendees to/from the event, the Bascule Bridge will not be opened between 

10:45hrs and 11:30hrs. The small vessel opening at 11:15hrs will take place at 

11:30hrs if required.  

The Annual Remembrance Day 2 minutes of silence will be at 11:00hrs on Monday 

11th November 2024. As a mark of respect, the Bascule Bridge will not be opened 

between 10:45hrs and 11:15hrs. The small boat opening will be accommodated at 

11:15hrs if required. 

Exceptions to the above timings will be for emergency response requirements, or 

subject to Harbour Master’s prior approval only. 

Mariners and Port Users are thanked for their co-operation in advance. 

This notice self-cancels at 23:59hrs on 11th November. 

 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if 

further information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

07 November 2024 
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